
 

 

 

September 3, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Tanowa Troupe 
Secretary, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
180 E. Broad St., 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Application of Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. for Approval to Continue 
Its Demand Side Management Program for its Residential, Commercial, and Industrial Customers / Case 
No. 19-2084-GA-UNC 
 
 
Dear Ms. Troupe, 
 
Please be advised that Interstate Gas Supply, Inc., d/b/a IGS Energy, will not file an initial brief in the 
above-captioned proceeding.  IGS Energy reserves its right to file a reply brief in this proceeding. 
 
If you have any questions, or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Nugent  
Michael Nugent 
Senior Counsel 
IGS Energy 
6100 Emerald Parkway 
Dublin, Ohio 43016 
Phone: 614.659.5065 
Email: michael.nugent@igs.com 
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